

1000 W. McNab Road Suite 103 Pompano Beach, FL 33069 Tel: 954-946-5775

Fax: 954-946-0024

November 3, 2014

Mr. Carlos M. Berriz Senior Automotive & Equipment Engineer City of Fort Lauderdale 1350 W. Broward Blvd. Fort Lauderdale, FL 33312

RE: Contract Extension Letter of Understanding

Dear Mr. Berriz:

On October 1, 2010 the City of Fort Lauderdale (City) and First Vehicle Services (FVS) entered into a fleet management and maintenance services contract. The initial term of the contract was for three years commencing on October 1, 2010 and expiring on September 30, 2013. The RFP #505-10495 section 2.3 allowed for two additional two year extensions for a total of seven years.

On October 1, 2013 the City and FVS extended the contract for one year commencing on October 1, 2013 and expiring on September, 30, 2014. The City requested and FVS agreed to a month to month extension from October 1, 2014 and expiring on January 31, 2015.

The City is now requesting to extend the month to month agreement to May 31, 2015. FVS agrees to extend the contract on a month to month basis for four additional months commencing on February 1, 2014 and expiring on May 31, 2015.

Sincerely,

FIRST VEHICLE SERVICES

Dale R. Domish Senior Vice President

Sale R. Smish

Page 1 of 1